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I support limiting the corporate practice of medicine. It harms patients and allows for 

profit groups and private equity to profit off the suffering of others. Their motivation 

will always be to cut corners to achieve more profit. The patient will never be their 

priority. Physicians and other practitioners need to be supported in taking care of 

their patients.  To that end, I support limiting the corporate practice of medicine in all 

its forms. 


